
 
 
 
To: Lord Deben, Chair, Committee 
on Climate Change 
 
 
 
 

Sir Howard Davies
Chair Airports Commission

Sanctuary Buildings
20 Great Smith Street

London SW1P 3BT

email: airports.enquiries@airports.gsi.gov.uk 
Web: www.gov.uk/airports-commission

Ref: XXXX
Date: 10 October 2013 

 
 
Dear John, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 3rd July about the carbon implications of future 
investments in airport infrastructure. 
 
The Commission is aware of the previous work of the Committee on Climate Change 
in this area, and grateful for the assistance your officials have been providing to 
ensure that the analysis we are developing can be reconciled with yours. 
 
I look forward to discussing these issues with you in more detail when we meet on 
15th October. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Sir Howard Davies, Chair 
 


